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WIN A TRIP TO CHINA
HOW TO ENTER OUR COMPETITION:

Beaconwood College opens in September 2018.
To celebrate our ‘School of the Future’, we are giving
Staffordshire students the chance to win a 10-day trip to China.

The Prize
A 10-DAY TRIP TO CHINA including flights, accommodation and
fees for Chinese visas for UK and EU passport holders.

The Competition

To win this once in a lifetime opportunity we want you to create
a multimedia presentation on your vision for the ‘School of

the Future’. Presentations need to be 3-5 minutes long - using
PowerPoint, Presi or a similar font.

Who can enter?
This competition is open to current Year 10, 11 or 12 students
(15-18 years old) in full-time education in a Staffordshire School.

Closing date

Entries open on the 20th May, closing date for entries
is the 30th June.

How to submit

Go to www.beaconwood.org
and upload your presentation. \/
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GOOD LUCK! BEACONWOOD



